
Chancellor’s General Education Advisory Committee 

Tuesday, March 13, 2018 

Minutes 

 

1. Introduction of Alice Perez, Vice Chancellor of Academic Affairs, and representative 
from the CCC Chancellor’s Office. 
 

2. Minutes approved with minor changes. 
 

3. Agenda approved. 
 

4. A. Report of the Chair:  Two new student members have been appointed, but have not 
yet contacted Chair Baaske.  Chair Baaske is still working on contacting campuses 
about their GE assessment. 
B.  CO update from Alison Wrynn, State University Associate Dean, Academic 
Programs: CO is still working on course review, with math courses predominating.  
Hopes to be done by the May meeting.  Hope that good guidelines for B4 can result 
from the review. DLI has not yet been notified about the approval for GE foreign 
language; Alison will inform Patrick O’Rourke. 
C.  Report from Jodie Ullman, Co-Chair of GE Task Force: The Task Force has worked 
broadly to first define the best characteristics of GE.  Now discussing the organization 
and structure of GE, partly based on input from CSSA. Current topics of discussion also 
include American Institutions, upper division GE, and the A-E categories. Nicolas 
Lemann, author of an essay on revising the GE structure, will visit the Task Force on 
April 23. The Task Force will continue working into the next academic year. 
 

5. Work on revising CSU General Education Guiding Notes:  The committee worked 
together to review and revise Area E and Area A3, and began discussion of B4, A1, and 
A2 Guiding Notes.  Future work will be done in pairs as follows:  B1-3 work done by 
Mark Van Selst, Tiffany Tran, and Ginny May; C1-2 work done by Kris Roney and Alice 
Perez; Area D work done by Paula Selvester and Jodie Ullman. 

Meeting adjourned at 4 p.m. Next meeting, Tuesday, May 8, CSU Chancellor’s Office. 

 




